
SHOWCASE CONCERT PERFORMANCE APPLICATION  
2023 ND-ACDA Conference 

 
 

The Showcase Concert for the 2023 ND-ACDA Conference will be Friday, February 3 at 
Bismarck High School in Bismarck. North Dakota.  Choirs conducted by ACDA 
members who did not appear in the 2022 conference are encouraged to audition. 
Directors must have completed at least one year in their present positions.  

Applications should include three selections in a variety of styles and eras. As per 
Regional ACDA guidelines, recordings may be from the current year (fall 2022) or the 
past two years. Submissions will be digital MP3s only and are due by Friday, November 
18, 2022. Results of the audition process and notification of choirs will be given by 
December 19, 2022.  

SUBMISSION:  

• Audio files must be in MP3 format only. Other file types such as MP4, WAV or 	
AAC will not be accepted.  
	

• Label each MP3 with the title and composer. Do NOT label any MP3 with the 
school name, director name or any other self-identifying information. 	
	

• Email MP3 files to Dean Jilek at dean.jilek@und.edu 	
	

• Subject line: ND-ACDA Showcase Application 	
IN THE BODY OF THE E-MAIL INCLUDE THIS INFORMATION: 	
• School name and address 	
• Choir name: (for example, Concert Choir, Women’s Choir, Middle School 

Treble Choir, etc) 	
• Titles and composers/arrangers of the audio files 	
• Director’s name, E-mail address, and phone number 	

	
PRINT THE BODY OF YOUR E-MAIL SUBMISSION AND INCLUDE IT WITH A 
CHECK PAYABLE TO ND-ACDA FOR $25.00*, POSTMARKED NO LATER 
THAN NOV. 15, TO: 	
 
University of North Dakota  
Dr. Dean Jilek 
3350 Campus Rd, #7125 Grand Forks, ND 58202 
 	
*Ensembles with limited financial resources may send an e-mail to dean.jilek@und.edu 
to request a waiver. 	

 


